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Office of Attomey General
15th Floor, Strawberry Square
Harrisburg, PA17120
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Thomas F. Smith,II
tsmith0082@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Smith:

Your email to the Attomey General has been referred to this office for reply.

This response is made for informational purposes only, and nothing contained herein should
be considered legal advice and may not be used for, or construed as such. To the extent you
need personal legal advice, you should consult a private attorney ofyour own choosing and at
your own cost. Neither the sender, nor the Pennsylvania Office of Attomey General, shall be
held liable for any adverse action taken as a result of this communication.

The written reciprocity agreement between Pennsylvania and New Hampshire is silent as to residency.
Therefore, all valid licenses from New Hampshire are currently recognized.

Sincerely yours,

&l,r*,rt{&w
Sharon K. Rogers
Deputy Attorney General
Legal Review Section
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